Rockwood School District

Small Equipment Bid 2022-23
Due Date: May 12, 2022 by 9:45am

Quantities: The quantities indicated on the product list are based on estimates of what could
potentially be needed. However, Offerors must understand that a quantity stated on an item
does not constitute a guarantee to purchase that item.

Awards for small equipment are by line item and items will only be purchased as needed
throughout the school year. The award is not for every item and quantity listed on the bid.

All items bid are to be NSF certified to meet quality standards. Bidders must bid on the specific
brand items requested, unless “or equal” is stated. This is to ensure that lids and bases fit
together, as well as parts that would go with items we currently have on-hand.

The Small Equipment Bid will list items by each and not by case. This is to ensure that we are
able to compare items equally.

Delivery: Rockwood School District will not pay delivery charges. Please fill out the Contractor
Shipping Disclosure in the contract for any minimum dollar amounts per delivery.



